
Floodwood Mountain Scout Reservation 

2018 Spring Friends of Floodwood Fund Drive 
 

 Planning for Floodwood’s 54
th
 summer of Adirondack High Adventure is well underway.  Gabie Perkins, our new 

Camp Director (but past camper, CIT and Voyageur) has hired an outstanding staff including many returning staffers as 
well as a number of new faces.  The current number of treks and Scouts signed-up is well ahead of last year and we an-
ticipate ending up the season with attendance close to our record set two years ago. 

Plans for a permanent memorial for John “Knock” Cebak are moving forward.  As the centerpiece of Floodwood the Pro-
gram Building seems an appropriate memorial for remembering Knock.  Before formal dedication we will be completing a 
significant upgrade of the building. And before we can begin that project we must find a new storage facility for the ca-
noes that have spent their winters in the Program Building all these years.  With that in mind we plan to build a storage 
facility for the canoes on the north end of the pole barn. Bruce has already scoped out the project and begun the ground-
work toward construction this summer and fall. Once we have a new home for the canoes we can begin the Program 
Building upgrade.  If you would like to contribute toward this work let us know and mention Knock’s memorial. 

We will once again have four work weekends this season – two in June (1-3 & 22-24) and two in September (14-16 & 28
-30).  In addition to the canoe storage facility we will be finishing up the renovation of the Jim Eddy Health Lodge, im-
proving the West Pine Pond waterfront, setting up a new mobile communications system, making improvements at the 
archery range, staining buildings and continuing work on renovating the old staff dining hall.  All are welcome to join us to 
make a contribution to Floodwood’s future along with the fellowship of seeing some old friends and meeting a few new 
ones. Let us know if you can make any of the weekends. 

In addition to the work weekend projects we will require funding for the replacement of our aging generators at both West 
Pine and Rollins, upgrading our WiFi and mobile communications system and for 2019 and beyond our plans for a rifle 
range and a BBQ pavilion. 

For us to complete these projects we must find the funds to finance them.  We depend on your contributions to make it 
all happen. Right now your contributions are even more important since a generous Council Board member has pledged 
up to $10,000 as a challenge grant to double the effect of your contribution. 

 

Floodwood Mountain Scout Reservation Association, Inc. 

Please send your tax-deductible donation, payable to FMSRA, Inc., to P. O. Box 71, Allendale, NJ 07401 

2018 Spring Friends of Floodwood Fund Drive 

Name:  ______________________________________________          Email Address:  ________________________________________________ 

Address:  ___________________________________________          Phone:  ________________________      Cell:  ________________________ 

Town:  ______________________________________________          State:  _________________________      Zip Code  ___________________ 

Or pay by credit card by providing the additional information below  

(ensure the information above reflects your name as it appears on your credit card as well as your credit card billing address) 

 

Credit Card  (please mark one) ___ Visa  ___  Master Card 

Account Number: ___ ___ ___ ___   ___ ___ ___ ___   ___ ___ ___ ___   ___ ___ ___     3 Digit Security #: ___ ___  ___ 

Exp Date: _______ / _______ 

 



Work Weekends –We need your help! 

Calling all campers, staffers (past or present),  and FMR supporters we need your help!  

FMR conducts work weekends in both the fall and spring.  These are important to help sus-

tain and make improvements to the camp.  Great progress has been made and we need to 

continue to step up the attendance on these weekends to accelerate the projects underway 

in camp.  Please consider attending these weekends, dates are June (1-3 & 22-24) and Sep-

tember (14-16 & 28-30) and give some time to the camp.  If you can help please contact: 

Mike Wirth Michael.Wirth@scouting.org  or Dave Stuhr stuhr@fordham.edu 

Contact Information:   website:   www.foodwood.org 

 

Base Director  

director@floodwood.org  

Informational Visits  ïArrange informational 

Visits          

Dave Stuhr   stuhr@fordham.edu 

201-445-1637 

Steve Lung sjlung@rocketmail.com 

201-444-4923 

 

Camping Services ï Reservations, booking and payment 

Ann Murphy 

201-677-1000 x 48 

Fax: 201-677-1555 

 Ann.Murphy2@scouting.org   

Camp Address  

Floodwood Mountain Scout Reservation 
Post Office Box 251Lake Clear, New York 12945  
PHONE: (518) 891-4460 (Summer only) 

Council Address  

Northern New Jersey Council BSA 
25 Ramapo Valley Road,  Oakland NJ 07436 
PHONE: 201-677-1000 

Floodwood Mountain Scout Reservation 

2018 Spring Friends of Floodwood Fund Drive 

A Few Words From Out Camp Director—Gabie Perkins 

We are gearing up for our 2018 season and our weeks are looking full.  We are excited to be able to provide a high adventure 

opportunity to our youth and to help instill in them a love for the outdoors.  We have a great group of staff, both new and return-

ing, and are projected to have 260+ participants, from in and out of Northern New Jersey Council, thanks to the hard work in 

promotion from many of our volunteers.  We are always looking to improve Floodwood to better serve our youth and that would 

not be possible with the help that you provide.  Thank you! 

West Point Camporee  

FMR was well represented at the 2018 West Point Cam-

poree. Thanks to Mr Dave Bock we received the opportu-

nity to have a table at the event. Ed Hayward ensured we 

had first class banners to display and that beautiful FMR 

banner is what drew troops to our table. Hal Hayward pro-

vided some very nice trinkets to hand out as we talked to 

good prospects. Along with our brochures and promotional 

handouts, our table was first rate and showed very well.  

We spent the day talking to troops from all over the North-

east about NNJC camps. Of course the majority of the in-

terest was in Floodwood. We barely had a break in traffic 

from 9 AM to 5 PM, lots of serious interest that should im-

pact 2019 attendance and even perhaps yield attendees 

for this summer.  This is absolutely a must do event every year going forward and we should be on the lookout for similar venues to 

promote FMR. So if you are aware of other events that might make sense for us to attend please let us know.  Thanks again Dave, 

Ed and Hal for making this a successful event. 

Health Lodge 

Program  

Building 

Continuing Projects in 2018 
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